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May 4, 1959

Mr,. H, F. Defenbaugh
Sinclair 0Oil & Gas Co.
P. O. Box 1470
Midland, Texas

Dear Mr. Defenbaughs

You are hereby advised that effective June 1, 1959 your
Alexander Rodgers No. 2 in Unit A of Section 12, T-22-5, R=-37-E
will be reclassified as a gas well in the Tubb Gas Pool due to
the fact that the gravity of the hydrocarbons is above 46° API,

Upon receipt of an NSP Order, for which you have applied,
and a Notice of Gas Connection from your transporter, the well
will be assigned a gas allowable.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
RFM/mc

cc-Oliver Payne, Attorney
0CC, Santa Fe






